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With reference to the above proposal, My wife and I have previously lodged our objections to
this   We now understand that the developer wishes to amend their application, albeit a minor
change, but, should it proceed, would have major implications.
The only reason that the proposed development has progressed through planning channels is
because it is a ‘Strategic Rail Freight Interchange’. Therefore for it not to have the Rail Terminal
and its connections, it can no-longer be a Strategic Development (SRFI) which is totally wrong.
We therefore strongly object to the  request to change the wording from ‘MUST’ to ‘SHOULD’ as
it would give the developer the opportunity not to build the rail terminal and just develop the
area for road based freight. Both of which we have already objected to.
We trust therefore that you will give due consideration to our objection before the final
response date.
 
Thank you.
John & Wendy Robb

 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.microsoft.com%2Ffwlink%2F%3FLinkId%3D550986&data=02%7C01%7CWMInterchange%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Ce871f03eaedb4a0a640608d7a64507bf%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C0%7C637160687719747714&sdata=mY31LQzcY6uIhAdWxOmsqrinC%2FOW7li%2FKy0WPkyXQgc%3D&reserved=0



